
 
April 3, 2008 

 
 

Dr. Sian Evans 
Managing Director 
DuMond Conservancy 
14805 S.W. 216 Street 
Miami, Florida 33170 
 
Dear Dr. Evans: 
 
 Thank you for appearing before the Subcommittee on Fisheries, Wildlife and 
Oceans Legislative hearing on Tuesday, March 11, 2008 to present testimony on H.R. 
2964, Captive Primate Safety Act; and H.R. 5534, Bear Protection Act of 2008.  Your 
testimony was extremely helpful in defining the Subcommittee’s understanding of these 
important issues, and I appreciate the effort you took to prepare and present your views. 
 
 While many questions were asked during the hearing, the Subcommittee has 
additional questions, attached, for your reply.  Please forward your response to the 
Subcommittee, attention Megan Maassen, Clerk, no later than 30 days after the date of 
the hearing. 
 
  
 Once again, thank you for your extensive effort in making this a valuable hearing. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
      
 
 
     Madeleine Z. Bordallo 
     Chairwoman         
     Subcommittee on Fisheries, Wildlife and Oceans 


